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Dear Readers, 

It gives us immense pleasure to bring the current monthly issue of e-Newsletter,         

e- Palaash‟ for January  2022 which is an exclusive issue highlighting multifaceted 

aspects of the ICFAI University. This issue has been a compilation of many interesting 

events which will depict how ICFAI University is associated with industry, society, 

economy, values, and ethics. This issue also has brought you a new flavor that is 

added through information related to the online webinars, achievements, cultural 

events, social sensitivity, etc.  

We are delighted that’ Webinar on “ Employment Trends for fresh graduated, Post 

Covid -19” organized by ICFAI University Jharkhand wherein the  Corporate Giants 

shared the industry expectation and career opportunities for fresh graduates. They 

shared their view on the market job trends and expectations of employers in terms 

of skills and competencies. 

We are delighted to inform you that our University organized a ‘Parents Teacher 

Meet’ wherein the University discussed the various strategic initiatives undertaken to 

grooming the students and campus placement opportunities in the ongoing and 

upcoming placement seasons. It is a matter of great pride to see the active 

participation of our BBA LLB students who performed a wonderful and meaningful 

Skit and actively participated in N.J Yasaswy Memorial moot Court competition.  

Our university has launched the ``Certificate Program in Foundation Course on Digital 

Transformation of Business, for which the classes will begin from 16th January 2022. 

To keep the students updated, A Debate Competition & Panel Discussion was 

organized on the topic “Future of Cryptocurrency in India". Congrats to our 

participants for being the winners in the debate competition on "Future of 

CryptoCurrency in India" held at the ICFAI University, Jharkhand on 3rd Dec 2021.  

Like every year we have successfully completed the coursework –II for our Ph.D. 

scholars and interactive session were held to clarify the doubt and provide guidance 

to track the progress of our Ph.D. scholars. 

We also thank the different reputed companies who provided guidance to our 

students for their bright future and career and all the eminent guests, who have 

joined us through virtual mode in different programs to motivate our students and 

faculty. 

We wish all our readers a Happy and Prosperous New Year !! We wish the New Year 

brings new success, glory and success to your life.  

Happy Reading!!! 

 


